Info

From: Bryan Atkinson - Auryn <Bryan.Atkinson@aurynresources.com>

Sent: August-09-18 10:15 PM

To: landsmining@aandc.gc.ca; Imanzo@kivalliginuit.ca; Info; Jeff Tulugak; Ida Porter; Licensing
Department; Tracey.mccaie@aandc.gc.ca; Allain, Erik (AADNC/AANDC); Pugh, Leeann
(AADNC/AANDC)

Cc: 'tgunson@apexgeoscience.com’; Peter Rees - Auryn

Subject: LUP N2018C0016 camp and cache

All,

North Country Gold Corp. (NCGC) is preparing to commence exploration at our Gibson MacQuoid Project in the Kivallig
Region of Nunavut under Land Use Permit N2018C0016 and NWB approval 8WLC-GMB1819.

After consultation with the Rankin KHTO we have selected a suitable camp and fuel cache location: 63°49°31.23”N
94°05’44.76”"W

Due to the lack of suitable landing strips in the immediate vicinity we will be establishing a small equipment and fuel
cache at: 63°54’10.44”N 94°24’18.24”W

Total fuel usage of the program will be less than 200 drums (equivalent to 41,000L) of combined Jet A and P50 for camp
and exploration work.

Camp is expected to be in place for 4-5 weeks starting late August and house up to 25 people. After the completion of
the 2018 work program the camp will be completely demobed and the site reclaimed.

NCGC will comply with all terms and conditions of all permits and approvals as well as all applicable laws, regulations
and industry best practices during the work program.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at any time.
Regards,

Bryan Atkinson, B.Sc., P.Geol
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